

February 23, 2022

Tonya Romano 22 Candlelight Drive Holmdel, NJ 07733

Dear Tonya,

The National Association of Nutrition Professionals (NANP) would like to congratulate you on passing the Dietary Supplement Professional Certification Exam. We applied the commitment of time and resources that you dedicated to taking the exam.

Please use the enclosed certificate to identify your new accomplishment to your clients and customers. You may now add the title, "Certified Dietary Supplement Professional™" or "CDSP™" to your credentials.

Your certification is good for twelve (12) months, starting on the date that you passed the exam. Per the exam study guide, and NANP policy, you will be required to provide the following each year to renew and maintain your certification:

- Associate Members with the CDSP™ credential must complete five (5) continuing education units (CEUs) per year. (See <u>NANP Continuing Education</u> requirements at nanp.org/continuing-education-units-CEUs).
- Professional Members with the CDSP™ credential must complete two (2) additional continuing education units (CEUs) per year. (See <u>NANP Continuing Education</u> requirements at nanp.org/continuing-education-units-CEUs).
- Student Members with the CDSP™ credential are not required to submit CEUs.
- Remain a member of the NANP in good standing.

Congratulations again on passing the exam and on being among the first to become a Certified Dietary Supplement Professional™.

Healthy regards,

Nicole Hodson, NC Executive Director

Veide Hoden

NANP/ HNCB

NH/rd

Enclosures